
 

 

 

15th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At Bredon Hill Academy our aim is that all our pupils are readers. We have missed our 
library; the beating heart of our school. We are excited therefore to announce that our new 
library is nearing completion of its building stage. We will be officially opening it on Monday 
19th May with a very special guest helping us to do so. In the meantime, we want to raise 
funds to buy a completely new stock of books for your children to enjoy. 

We are therefore running a sponsored read from Monday 18th until Monday 25th November 
2024. This will enable your child to further develop a reading habit and to feel a sense of 
purpose in helping to develop their own learning environment. Every child who raises £7.99 
will have a book placed into the library with a bookplate commemorating their achievement 
in donating a book to the Bredon Hill Academy Library. 

Any sponsorship donations will need to be paid into the ParentPay account by Friday 29th 
November 2024. Please send forms in by Friday 29th November so that we can reward 
students with certificates and house points. This will help us organise the bookplates too. 

Thank you in advance for supporting your child with their reading this week and every week 
and for any donations made. 

We look forward to showing you around our new library in the near future. 

 

The English Department 



 

 

Our New Library Sponsored Read 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we will be running 
a sponsored read between Monday 18th November and Monday 25th November 2024. All 
funds will go towards buying books for our new library opening in May 2025!  

 

Total Amount: _______________________  

Name Address and contact details 
Sponsorship 
total donation 

Amount 
Collected 

Total 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     


